
 

Headteacher’s Notes 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Today we are Robins Lane School of Rock! As usual, our families have gone above and beyond on NSPCC 
Number Day.  This morning, Miss Graham and Mr Cox hosted a number themed assembly. It was incredible to 
see all of the children gathered together. The school was a sea of colour as our children channelled their inner 
rock stars. When I walked in, the room was bouncing as the children sang along to Queen’s We Will Rock You. It 
was incredible. The children have had opportunities throughout the day to engage in number games and have 
raised awareness for an incredibly important charity which works tirelessly to fight for children and young 
people’s rights and to keep our children and families safe. Thank you for your amazing efforts to support this. 
 
This week was also children’s mental health week and children have used this as a focus to develop their self-
awareness and communication skills. They have also reflected on how, on their journey through school, they 
have grown both academically and emotionally.   
 
Please could I encourage all parents to look at our Facebook page which chronicles life and capture teaching 
and learning at our wonderful school. Please log on to see photos of our incredible rock stars and to get further 
insight into the work we have completed to recognise the importance of healthy minds. It is also an opportunity 
for you to see and hear this newsletter come to life as it is presented by our head students.   
 
Some of you might have noticed that we have some new installations on our playground. Thanks to our hugely 
generous families, and the work of our PTFA, we have been able to purchase 6 beach huts for our playground. 
The huts were delivered and installed on Wednesday so the children have had chance to familiarise themselves 
with them – the huts are going to be painted, named (‘Name the hut’ Competition details to follow soon) and 
kitted out with cushions, blankets, books and other activities. The huts have obviously caused a great deal of 
excitement and we have had to speak to the children to ensure that they understand the rules of use and treat 
the huts with care and respect – please could you reinforce this message!  
 
Yesterday, Robins Lane was host to a giant Arctic map. The enormous map took up most of our hall and each 
class got to experience this amazing resource. They learnt lots about the arctic without getting cold! Thank you 
to Mr Rogers for organising this. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone – rest and recharge ready for the last week of this half term. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Tomkow 
 
 
 

7th February 2025  



 

      
            This week’s 100% Attendance Hero is: 

 

Attendance 
This week’s class attendance is: 
Reception – 100% 
Year 1 – 98.67% 
Year 2 – 98.21% 
Year 3 – 93% 
Year 4 – 89.33% 
Year 5 – 94.33% 
Year 6 – 95.38% 
 
 

    Jigsaw Award Scroll Winners 
This week’s certificates were for: 
 

‘Help others to achieve their goals’  
 

The winners are: 
Nursery – Isabelle H  
Reception – Ivy F 
Year 1 – Ezra P  
Year 2 – Charlie T  
Year 3 – Amara D 
Year 4 – Elliott M  
Year 5 – Jake M  
Year 6 – Bethany W 
 

Well done for making our school a better place! 
 
 
        

                    Timetable Rockstars/Numbots 
 

  This week’s stars are: 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

         Class Dojos  
          This week’s winners are: 

 

       WINGS Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 

 
         

 
                           Spelling Shed Award 

     This week’s stars are: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   Happy Lunchtime Award 
 This week’s winners are: 

 

 

 

 

 

Suggestion Box 
If there’s anything you’d like us to know, or you have 
any ideas on how we can improve, please let us know 
in the box below. 

 
 

Reception  Kal W  
Year 1 George M-W 
Year 2 Kaitlyn B  
Year 3 Sennen M  
Year 4 Bella T 
Year 5 Abigail W-J 
Year 6 David B  

Nursery  Francesca H  
Reception Logan A 
Year 1 Jaxson C 
Year 2 Dean H  
Year 3 Junior M  
Year 4 Harry A 
Year 5 Maisie W 
Year 6 Seren B  

Nursery Melanie C 
Reception Aster W 
Year 1 Olivia B 
Year 2 Bobbie C 
Year 3 Jamie R 
Year 4 Lyla S 
Year 5 Matthew P 
Year 6 Amber R 

Year 1 Madeline D 
Year 2 Kaitlyn B  
Year 3 King C  
Year 4 Harry A 
Year 5 William Y 
Year 6 Thomas W 

Alinani G  Harvey H 
Bobby Mc George M-W 

Aly A Angel Y  
Bethany W Louie H  

Sadie M   
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